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                     客户通知            Mar 10, 2023 

 

 

Dear valued OVP Shipping customer,  

尊敬的海液通航运客户: 

 

We have been noticed that some forwarders falsify business connection with 

OVP shipping, and broadcast unauthorized OVP offer irresponsibly. Such 

behavior damages OVP’s reputation as well as customer’s interests. Hereby we  

declare OVP shipping has no business cooperation with AAA LOGISTICS GROUP 

/ AAA CHINA LIMITED. 

近期我司发现有部分货代冒充海液通航运代理名义，在市场上用未经批准的低价揽货，

对我司客户权益及我司的声誉造成了不良影响。特此申明，我司与深圳市万马国际货运代理

有限公司无任何业务合作。 

 

In this regard, we kindly remind that OVP shipping will not take 

responsibility for any potential loss of customers (including direct customers 

and freight forwarders) if they book with above mentioned entities as well as its 

subsidiaries. 

在此诚恳地提醒广大客户，海液通航运不对客户和代理与深圳市万马国际货运代理有限

公司及其关联公司、子公司订舱而产生的风险和损失负责。 

 

Thanks for your support to OVP Shipping. Please contact OVP shipping 

customer service for further information. 

感谢您对海液通航运的支持，如需要了解更多信息，请联系海液通航运客服或工作人员。 

 

 

 

OVP SHIPPING（HAI NAN) CO., LIMITED 

海液通航运（海南）有限公司 


